
Auburn School Department 
 

 

May 20, 2025 
 

Dear Families, Friends, and Staff in the Auburn School Department: 

It seems impossible to believe, but we are already nearing the end of the 2024-2025 school year. We are 
proud of all that our students, staff, and families have accomplished together, and we thank you for your 
continued partnership. 

The last day of school for students in grades K-11 will be Monday, June 16, 2025. This will be an early 
release day, with dismissal at the following times: 

●​ Grades K-6: 11:30 a.m. 
●​ Grades 7-11: 10:30 a.m. 

For preschool programs, the last day for students will be Friday, June 13, 2025. 

The last day for staff will be Wednesday, June 18, 2025. 

We are also excited to celebrate the achievements of our graduating students: 

●​ Edward Little High School will hold its graduation ceremony on Saturday, May 31 at 7:00 p.m. at 
Edward Little High School. 

●​ Auburn Adult Education will hold its graduation ceremony on Thursday, June 5 at 7:00 p.m. at 
Edward Little High School. 

Looking ahead, the City of Auburn will hold the School Budget Validation Referendum on Tuesday, June 
10, 2025. All wards will vote at Auburn Hall, Council Chambers, located at 60 Court Street, from 7:00 a.m. 
to 8:00 p.m. This is an important opportunity for community members to vote on the Auburn School 
Department budget, as adopted by the City Council. Your voice matters and we encourage all eligible 
residents to participate. 

As the school year comes to a close, please know how much we appreciate your support of the Auburn 
School Department.  

Sincerely, 

Susan Dorris 
Susan Dorris, EdD 
Superintendent of Schools 
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